
                          

 

 
 

Weekly Attendance and Offerings 
 

General Operating Fund (as of 05/18/2025) 
  

Offerings Needed Weekly $      7,669 
Offering Received Last Week $      7,416 
Amount Over/<Short> $       <253> 

 
 

Attendance for 05/18/2025 
Heritage Service  98 

Intersect Service    89 
 
 
Ministry Team 
Mary Nelson Nursery Attendant 
Judy Swain Organist 
Mark Myatt Usher Coordinator 
Jeff Grande Media and Sound 

 
Ushers  Eddie Kinney & Mark Myatt 

                        
Office hours: M-F (9 AM- 2 PM)  

 

The church office will be closed on 
Monday, May 26th, in observance of 
Memorial Day. 

 

                
 

 

Spreading God’s Love with No Strings Attached! 

April was truly a month to celebrate! We were blessed with 
meaningful projects, heartfelt prayers, and incredible 
participation. Now, as we step into May, let's continue to share 
God’s love with those around us.  

We encourage you to start a service project of your own—don’t 
worry, you’ve got this, and we’re here to help!   

Current/Upcoming Projects 

        Backpack Ministry Program - Ongoing 

We are currently serving 40 children at Gladeville Elementary 
School and 50 children at Gladeville Middle School who live in 
“food-insecure” homes.  
 
This month, we ask for donations of single-serving canned 
meals to help fill the pantry. 
   
Gladeville Elementary School – Contact: Twana Allaway   
Gladeville Middle School – Contact: Patty Frankson   
Monetary donations are always appreciated   

Thank you for being part of this vital ministry! 
 
Baby Bottle Drive – Now – June 15th 
 

To honor our wonderful dads on Father’s Day, we are asking 
each family to pick up a baby bottle from the Servolution table 
and fill it with change (or bills ☺) for the next month. All filled 
bottles will need to be returned by Father’s Day (June 15th). 
After we pray over them, all of the bottles (and funds) will be 
donated to the Pregnancy Care Center, which serves local 
families. Thank you!  
Contact: Michele Savage 

We appreciate every one of you for being part of Servolution!   

    Let’s continue to be the hands and feet of Jesus!       

 

 
Heritage Service 

May 25, 2025 
 

Radical Lifestyle 
Teaching on Vows 

 
 

Church Office – (615) 444-0566 
office@gladevillemethodist.org 

 
Pastor Moses Han – (931) 636-8272  

mhan@gladevillemethodist.org 
 

Michael Lubben – Music Director – (954) 734-4346 
mlubben@gladevillemethodist.org 

 
Kora Roberts – Youth Director – (615) 712-0311 

kroberts@gladevillemethodist.org 
 

Ruth Thompson – Children’s Director – (615) 924-3335 
rthompson@gladevillemethodist.org 
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Heritage Service 
May 25, 2025 

8:15 am 
Prelude 

Choral Introit                Speak, O Lord                            #432 
 
Welcome & Announcements 

           

  *Call to Worship  
L: Let us begin our time of worship with a moment of 

remembrance. 
P: We remember fallen soldiers and the sacrifices they made 

for the sake of others. 
L: Let us begin our time of worship with a moment of 

thanksgiving. 
P: We thank God for brave men and women who have given 

their lives so that we may worship without fear. 
L: Let us begin our time of worship with a moment of silence. 

 

* Apostle’s Creed                                                    #691 
 
* Greeting One Another 
 
* Hymn             This Is My Song   
   
  Prayer 
 
* Hymn  Abide With Me; Fast Falls The Eventide    #678                             
 
  Offering 
 
  Anthem               You Are My Hiding Place  
 
* Doxology 
 
  Honoring Judy Swain  
 
  Scripture Reading      Matthew 5:33-37 

                                                              

Message 
Teaching on Vows 

* Hymn          Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory       #283 
  Benediction 

Announcements/Upcoming Events 
                   

 

 

 

VBS Registration is Open! 

Join us for an exciting week of Vacation Bible School from 
June 23-27! Enjoy dinner at 5:30 pm, followed by VBS from 
6:00 – 8:00 pm – a time of fun, faith, and fellowship for all. 

Register today by scanning the QR code! We can’t wait to 
see you there!  

   
We want to express our 
sincere gratitude to Judy Swain 
for her remarkable 44 years of 
dedicated service to our 
church.  Her beautiful music 
has touched our hearts and 
brought us together in so many 
meaningful ways.  As she 
begins this new chapter in her 

life, we wholeheartedly wish her all the best in her 
retirement.  May this time be filled with joy, peace, and 
all the wonderful things she deserves.    

 
 

GMC Young Adults 
Happy Summer 

 
The Young Adults will still meet this 

summer on Wednesdays @ 6:30 pm! 
Message Shelby for more 
information: 615-405-9342 

 

 

Congregational Care 

 
Homebound Members: Carolyn McDonald,  

Dr. Mike Harris, Sarah Whaley, Ann Harper,  

Grady & Clara Montgomery, Kathleen Rocha, and 

Belle Wiley 

 

Recovering at Home: Lumina Hope Conley 

(granddaughter of Jeff & Sue Grande), Barbara Craft,  

Scott Morris, Cameron Druyor, Laura Craft,  

Walt Aldridge, Harriet Hagar, Denise (Keith) Harris,  

David Corlew, Marti Wibbels, Debbie Charleton, and 

Edd Bland. 

 

 

 This Week’s Schedule 
  
Sunday, 05/25/2025  
Heritage Service 8:15 am 
Sunday School 9:30 am 
Intersect Service 10:30 am 
Fellowship Hall Reserved 12:00 pm 
Youth Group  5:00 pm 
  
Monday, 05/26/2025  
Memorial Day – Church office closed  
  
Tuesday, 05/27/2025  
Heritage Choir 5:30 pm 
  
Wednesday, 05/28/2025  
KnitWits 10:00 am 
Praise Band Rehearsal 6:30 pm 
  
Thursday, 05/29/2025  
Prayer Meeting    8:00 am 

 


